
 
Come and enjoy Patrick singing in the World Village 

Gospel Choir’s Winter Concert on Saturday January 
18th at Knox United Church, 400 Edmonton Street 
beginning  at 2 pm. Tickets are $15 Children free, 

available from Patrick. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Next WPUC Youth Group Event, Saturday January 25th 
“Games Night” at the church. Join us on Saturday January 
25th from 7 to 9 for an evening of fun and games… as usual 
there will also be snacks of some sort available and friends 
are always welcome! 

Brrrrrr!!!!  Are you tired of this cold Winnipeg weather?!! Come and join 

us for lunch – Soup & WHATEVER! on Monday January 27th at Noon.  

Cost is $5.00! See you there!! There will be a sign-up sheet posted in the 

lobby! 
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The Winnipeg Presbytery Prayer Circle invites our prayers 
today for the McClure United Church and those in ministry 

there:  Geza Szemok 

                                 

OUR MISSION 
Windsor Park United Church seeks to be a welcoming 

community. Based on the life and teachings of Jesus Christ, 
we nurture our faith and spiritual life by: worshipping and 

learning together, caring for each other, embracing our 
diversity, reaching out to those who live around us and 

working together in service to Creation. 

THE LIFE & WORK OF WPUC 

January 12, 2013 – January 19, 2014  

Today 11:45 am Praise Singers Practice 

 11:30 am Used  Book  Sale 
Monday 6:15 pm Sparks & Brownies 
Tuesday 1 pm Art Group 
Wednesday 9:30 am Moms ‘n’ Tots 

 2 pm  Keeping the Aging Brain Healthy 
Thursday  9:30 am Study Group 
 1:30 pm  Little Moccasins 
 7:30 pm  Choir Practice 
Next Sunday 9:45 am Joyful Noise Practice 

We have Safeway and Sobeys Gift Cards 
for sale! If you would like to purchase 
some, contact Luci in the office. 

The UCW Unit 2 meeting is cancelled for Tuesday January 14th. 

Please mark your calendars for Wednesday 

January 15th at 2 pm. WPUC’s Membership & 

Pastoral Care Council will be hosting  

“Keeping the Aging Brain Healthy”  

put on by the  Alzheimer Society. 

Are you looking for a calendar for 2014? Well look no 
further… there are several in the mail box on Luci’s office 

door. Please help yourself to one! Thank you Alice Hastings!  

I am collecting  for the OBSERVER.  The cost $20.  You 

may leave your payment in the offering plate along with your name 

and address,  please remember to mark it to the ‘Observer’. 


